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To all PSU members and the General public,
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE 4TH UGANDA PHARMA HEALTHCARE 2025 EXPO

We have received several inquiries about the upcoming Expo, scheduled to take place
from February 13-15, 2025, at the Multipurpose Hall, UMA Show Grounds, Kampala.
We would like to clarify the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda's (PSU) involvement in
this event.

Initially, posters were circulated by ETSPIL, and a website was created by the same
indicating PSU as a joint organizer. However, this was done without our consent.
Despite efforts to sign a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU), the negotiations were
unsuccessful. Unfortunately, the organizers, ETSPIL were not transparent in their
dealings, particularly regarding the budget. As a result, PSU has decided not to
participate as a joint organizer for this Expo.

We wish to dissociate ourselves from the arrangements and activities of ongoing
pharma healthcare expo 2025.

The members, pharmacy owners, pharmaceutical regulators, our stakeholders and the
general public are therefore hereby informed that the pharmaceutical society of
Uganda (PSU) is not a party, responsible and in any way associated or liable for the
planning , organizing and anything related to pharm healthcare 4th edition expo
2025.

PSU remains open to collaboration with all organizers of Pharma Expos across the
globe through transparent and accountable arrangements.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Thank you for your understanding.

Per medicatum servium
(With medicines We serve),

\ Lt

Dr. Lutoti Stephen
Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda
psusecretary@psu.or.ug +256782764180
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